EDWARD J. WING, M.D.

Dean of Medicine and Biological Sciences
Frank L. Day Professor of Biclogy

January 12, 2012

Jon Jureidini

Clinical Professor

Department of Psychological Medicine
Women’s & Children’s Hospital
North Adelaide, 5006

SOUTH AUSTRALIA

Dear Dr.’s Jureidini and McHenry,
Thank you for your letter of December 19, 2011. As I stated in my letter to you on November
14" the University takes seriously any questions about the soundness of faculty-conducted

research.

The University will not submit a letter requesting retraction to the editor of the JA4CAP for the
journal article written by Dr. Keller.

Regards,

Etimert g

- Dean of Medicine and Biological Sciences
Frank L. Day Professor of Biology
The Warren Alpert Medical School of Brown University

cc: Ruth J. Simmons
Beverly Ledbetter
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